
 

 

 
 

Public Works Director 
 

The City of Storm Lake is accepting applications for a full-time position of Public Works 

Director.  Qualified applicants will work to ensure safe and efficient operations of the 

Storm Lake Water Treatment and Wastewater Treatment Facilities.   Grade 4 Water 

and/or Wastewater Treatment Operator Licenses through the Iowa Department of Natural 

Resources or from other states are a plus. 

 

The position requires the ability to obtain specialized training and/or experience in water 

and wastewater treatment including a wide variety of semi-skilled and skilled level 

operations of maintenance, troubleshooting, calculations and other tasks relating to the 

operations the Water Treatment Plant, Wells, Distribution System and the Wastewater 

Treatment and Collection System. 

 

The City of Storm Lake is a collaborative work environment offering a competitive 

salary and an excellent benefits package.  Anticipated July 1, 2022 Annual Pay Range for 

the position is $95,472 to $133,661. 

 

Applications are available at City Hall, 620 Erie St, Storm Lake, Iowa or on the City’s 

website at www.stormlake.org.  Interested applicants may apply online through the City’s 

website or submit an application, resume and cover letter to:  City Clerk, 620 Erie Street, 

PO Box 1086, Storm Lake, Iowa 50588.   

 

Review of applications will begin immediately and continue until the position is filled.  

 

The City of Storm Lake is a Drug Free Workplace and an Equal Opportunity Employer. 

 

http://www.stormlake.org/

